
 

      

     St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 
     Weekly Bulletin 

                             Email: office@stpetershinckley.net  Website: www.stpetershinckley.net  
Twitter:@stpetershinck  

3rd November 2022 
This week’s statement to live by “I can tell you how I look after myself.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led by 
Year 2 

 

Foundation Stage parents’ evenings 
appointments are now live.  If you have any 
difficulty booking, please contact the school 
office and we will book for you.  
  

Poppy Appeal  
 
Our fundraising team will be selling poppies during school 
playtimes this week and next week.  If your child would like a 
poppy, please send them in with a donation.  Thank you.  

Our next School Mass is on 
Thursday 10th November 

Year 4 Mass  

Please may we ask parents to park in the 
Church Car Park and not outside the school.  
We are allowed to use the car park for drop 
off and pick up each day with just a very short 
walk to the school gates.  Thank you.  

Diary Dates 
4th November – Year 2 Act of worship 
8th & 10th November – Foundation Stage Parents’ Evening 
18th November – School Closed for Training Day 
25th November – PTFA Christmas Fair 
29th November – Flu Vaccinations  
8th December – KS1 Nativity 2pm in Church 
 

Don’t forget all pupils (except Foundation 
Stage) should now be wearing winter uniform – 
white shirt & tie (no polos).  Black sensible 
school shoes please – no boots or trainers.  

  
Baby Geary-Jackson was born 30th October!  
We wish Mrs Geary and her husband warm 
congratulations on the birth of their baby boy. 

 

 

House Cup Winner 

St Paul 

Reminder – EYFS Questionnaire  
Please take a moment to complete the 
questionnaire emailed to you about your child’s 
first half-term in school.  Thank you.  
 

Friday 18th November is a Teacher Training Day 
and school is closed to all pupils.  
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PTFA News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If any parents work for companies that do ‘Matched Funding’ then please let us 
know.  This is a great way to maximise our fundraising.  Thank you. 

Star of the week awards  

Year 6 – Nathan for showing pride in all pieces of his work. 

Year 5 – Ebony for helping others with computing, showing kindness & patience. 

Year 4 –Noah for always showing resilience & good humour in everything he does. 

Year 3 – Mary for co-operation. Always ready & listening, tries her best all the time. 

Year 2 – Wojciech for perseverance & concentration with column addition. 

Year 1 – Olivier for co-operating nicely with his friends.  
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Our whole school attendance is currently 94% 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to 
improving achievement through attendance and monitors 
the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the 
maximum benefit is obtained from the education provided. 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to support childrens’ learning as well 
as resources for pupils who receive free school meals and or pupil premium.  Pupils who 
are eligible receive a free hot meal, access to free school uniform, free school trips 
and discounted residential trips as well as an allowance to spend on after school clubs 
etc.   During this cost-of-living crisis we are all experiencing, it is important to get 
access to any extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able to tell you over the phone if you are 
eligible.  

 

School Admissions 
The deadline for submitting your application to Secondary School is 31 October. The 
deadline for applying for a first-time school admission is 15 January 2023. You must 
also submit a Supplementary Information Form to every Catholic secondary or primary 
school you apply for if you wish to be considered under a faith criterion.  Supporting 
evidence must also be supplied.  
 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school-admissions 


